February 25th, 2021

MENTOR A MENTOR

If you're the praying type, please pray!

Luis, Director of partner site orphanage Casa Hogar Adonai in
Chihuahua, Mexico has fallen ill with the Coronavirus. He is
currently at home on oxygen. Sunday was a scary day at his worst,
but thankfully he has been showing improvement as the week
progressed. His children are exhibiting some symptoms but not yet
his wife and co-director, Cecy, who is caring for him. As of now none
of the children at the orphanage have contracted the virus that they
are aware of. We pray for Luis's health and recovery, and that his
family and the children in the orphanage remain virus free and a
breakout in the orphanage is avoided. Please join us! Thank you!






